
NEWS FROM THE NEST

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

OCTOBER  2024

BOONE CENTRAL ELEMENTARY

Claire Kayton, Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The school year is off to a fantastic start, and we had an
eventful and exciting September! One highlight was our

Grandparents/Special Friends Day. We were thrilled to welcome
many special guests, including a grandparent who traveled all
the way from Arizona and two others who journeyed over 400

miles to be with us! It was a special day of showing off our
school and classrooms. A special thanks goes out to Tyson

Foods for generously donating all the ham for the sandwiches.
 

We also had a successful Parent-Teacher Conference Day, with
an impressive 98% attendance rate in our elementary school!

These events remind us just how important family involvement
is in our children’s education, and we are so grateful for your

support.

We’re excited for what the rest of the semester has in store and
are ready for an eventful and exciting October!

Claire Kayton, Elementary Principal 



October 2nd: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

October 4th: 4th Grade Field Trip To The Capitol
October 8th: Fire Safety Day (PK-1st)

October 9th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

October 16th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

October 17th: Elementary Literacy Night
@ 5:30pm - 7:15pm

October 23rd: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

October 23rd: PBIS Rockin’ Rally 
October 24th & 25th: No School
October 30th: Late Start- PLC

 (9:10AM Start)

BCE EVENT CALENDAR

School Day: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast
*7:40Am Students may enter the playground for morning fitness

*7:50AM Preschool Students May Begin Meeting Their Teacher at the Elementary front
doors

*8:10AM Students will be marked tardy 

PLC Late Start: 9:10AM-3:30PM
*Every Wednesday during the school year

*8:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast
*8:45AM Playground is open for students to participate in Morning Fitness



Join Us For The Fun!
*The Whole Family Is Welcome*



Halloween Safety Tips
*Make sure to only cross the street at street corners

*Teach children to make eye contact with drivers before
crossing in front of them
*Stay on the sidewalks

*Don't send kids under 12 to trick or treat alone
*Use glow sticks and flashlights after dark

*Make sure costumes are the right size to prevent falls
*Throw away an unwrapped or suspicious candy

PTO WANTS YOU TO KNOW

NURSE'S CORNER

Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

Thank you to everyone who supported the Sky Tree Book Fair during
parent/teacher conferences. We had a great turnout and all books that were

purchased earned the PTO money that we will be able to use to purchase
books for all elementary classroom libraries. So thanks again for your support! 

The next meeting will be Monday, October 14 in the Flex Room at 6:00pm 
All are welcome! 

-PTO Board Of Directors

Be sure to like "Boone Central Elementary PTO" on Facebook to
stay up to date!

We will meet the second Monday of each month at 6:00 at Boone
CEntral Elementary! We look forward to you joining us!

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d

